BOROUGH OF KETTERING

LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE

Meeting held –8th August 2005 

Present:
Councillor Bunday (Chair)



Councillors Pote and West

Also Present:
Jonathan Eatough (Head of Democratic and Legal 


Services)



Russ Howell (Licensing Officer)



Chris Stopford (Environmental Protection 



Manager)



Steve Isbister (Head of Environmental Health)



Sarah Goodman (Committee Administrator)

05.LC.24
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST



Councillor Pote declared a personal interest in that he 
occasionally visited the Tollemache Arms for meals. 

*05.LC.25
DETERMINATION OF APPLICATION FOR VARIATION OF A 
LICENSING ACT 2003 CLUB PREMISES CERTIFICATE FOR  
WHICH RELEVANT REPRESENTATIONS HAVE BEEN 
RECEIVED – THE ARGYLL CLUB 



Withdrawn.

*05.LC.26 
DETERMINATION OF APPLICATION FOR VARIATION OF A 
LICENSING ACT 2003 PREMISES LICENCE FOR  WHICH 
RELEVANT REPRESENTATIONS HAVE BEEN RECEIVED 
– THE TOLLEMACHE ARMS PUBLIC HOUSE



Representations Received: Environmental Health and 1 Letter 
from Harrington Parish Council on behalf of local residents 



A report was submitted seeking the Committee’s decision with 
regard to an application for variation of a Licensing Act 2003 
premises licence for which relevant representations had been 
received.  



It was noted that a representation had been received from 
Environmental Health relating to public nuisance. The 
representation from Harrington Parish Council related to noise 
being transmitted to neighbouring property from within the 
premises, noise from open windows and doors and from 
persons/vehicles leaving the premises at closing time. 



The Chair of Harrington Parish Council  (Public 
Representation) addressed the meeting 
and outlined the  
reasons for objection which included; noise, increased traffic 
and disturbance by persons leaving the premises late at night 
and drinking taking place outside the front of the public house.



The Representative for the Applicant addressed questions to 
the Chair of Harrington Parish Council regarding her 
representation advising that the bed and breakfast 
establishment opposite the public house had no concerns with 
the application and persons drinking outside the public house 
may not have been patrons of the public house.




The Environmental Protection Manager addressed the meeting 
and provided 10 suggested conditions (Appendix G) to prevent 
the occurrence of public nuisance should the application be 
granted. It was noted that no complaint in respect of the 
premises had been received since late 2003 – 
and this had 
related to a marquee erected in the beer garden.

 

The Applicant’s Representative addressed questions to the 
Environmental Protection Manager regarding the suggested 
condition on permitted hours for handling of beer keys, bottles 
and other similar items and it was noted that on occasion the 
dray would deliver earlier than 09:30. It was also noted that 
karaoke would not be provided at the premises and laser effect 
lighting would not be used. It was also noted that pyrotechnic 
fireworks would only be used on 5th November and car park 
lighting was extinguished as soon as all vehicles had 
left the 
car park.



It was noted that the premises did not have air conditioning, 
double-glazing or any noise-limiting device installed. The siting 
of the proposed entertainment in the premises was shown to the 
Committee. 



The Committee withdrew to consider the application and it was 

RESOLVED
that the application be granted as requested with the conditions numbered as1,2,3,5,8,9 (remove reference to karaoke) and 10 detailed in Appendix G.

(The committee exercised its delegated powers to act in the matters marked*)

(The meeting started at 5.30pm and ended at 6.24pm

Signed…………………………………………………….

Chair

Licensing Sub Committee  No.1
8.8.05


